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3rd October 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 Trip to Liverpool Cathedral – Wednesday 8th November 2017 
 
After receiving the trips planned over the academic year, it has been decided to change class 4’s trip from 
Safety Central to a WW1/WW2 themed experience at Liverpool Cathedral. This will support and enrich 
class 4’s topic work.  
 
The ‘Remembrance Workshops’ focus on WW1 and WW2. The aim is to enable the children to think about 
and remember with thanks those who have given their lives in sacrifice so that we can live in a secure 
world. The workshops will also enable them to experience life during war through drama, music, art, 
stories and reflection. The workshops offer the children a variety of activities and aim to give them the 
opportunity to work as a team and individually whilst experiencing the awe and wonder of the Cathedral. 
 
Your child will require a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their name on – no fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles please!  If  your child is in receipt of Free School Meals or pay via Direct Debt then you are entitled 
for the school kitchen to provide your child with a packed lunch if you so wish.  If you would like to take 
up this option, please indicate on the slip below your child’s choice of sandwich.  
 
Children should wear their usual school uniform and bring a coat. 
 
We will leave school just after morning registration and return at approximately 3:15pm in time for usual 
collection time. If you would like your child to go into ASC please pre-book a place. 
 
The cost of the trip is £14.50 
 
Please return the permission slip and payment by Monday 30th October. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
 
Mrs Wall 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Year 5 and Year 6 Trip to Liverpool Cathedral – Wednesday 8th November 2017 
 
 
I give my permission for my child: ……………………………………………………..  to take part in the trip. 
I enclose the sum of £14.50 (Please make cheques payable to Glazebury CE Primary School). 
 
My child is Free School Meal or Direct Debit payment and I would like a school provided packed lunch:      
 YES   /  NO  
 
If Yes, please circle the sandwich choice:    Ham / Cheese / Tuna 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer)........................................................................ Date: …………………………….. 
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